TOWN OF BROOKLYN, GREEN COUNTY Wi

400 W. Main Street
Brooklyn WI 53521

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
PRENUMBERING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS

Notice is hereby given that the Clerk and election inspectors will on Monday, November 4,
2024 at 2:00 PM be assigning voter numbers to all received and approved absentee ballot
certificates for the General Election to be held on November 5, 2024. This will be conducted
in the Town Hall, 400 West Main Street, Brooklyn, Wisconsin and is open to the general
public.

No certificate envelopes will be opened and no ballots will be processed until election day.
This prenumbering is only being done to save time on election day and not make in-person
voters wait, or delay the delivery of election results.

Any questions or concerns, please contact the Clerk at 608-455-6411 or
clerk@townofbrooklynwi.gov.

Chris Gallagher
Town of Brooklyn Clerk
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